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From: Renata Keller 
To: Joseph P. Filippi 
Subject: Please require COVID-19 Vaccines for All NSHE Students NOW 
Date: Thursday, August 19, 2021 8:16:46 PM 

Dear Members of the State Board of Health, 

I am writing to urge you to require all NSHE students to get the COVID-19 vaccine. My 
husband and I are both UNR faculty members and we have spent the last year and a half doing 
our best to protect our family and community from Covid. Please help us do everything 
possible to keep our community healthy while providing our students with the safest possible 
learning environment. 

Thank you, 
Renata 

Renata Keller, PhD 
Associate Professor 
University of Nevada, Reno 
Department of History 


